
 

For a Copy of this Full Order, contact the Lummi Communications at: JulieAJ@Lummi-nsn.gov or visit the LIBC 

websites and social media. We will continue to provide more information as it becomes available.  

 

 

 
SHELTER IN PLACE ORDER SUMMARY 

Effective: March 22, 2020 at 11:59pm through April 5, 2020 at 11:59pm 
 

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN? 

At 11:59 pm on March 22, the Lummi Nation is mandating all residents to shelter in place, which will 

remain in effect until April 5, 2020 11:59pm, to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. This means that 

all residents of the Lummi Nation are required to stay in their homes at all times, unless for essential 

activities. All residents are restricted from gatherings of people that do not normally live together.  

 

WHERE DOES THIS APPLY?  

Lummi Nation Reservation shall include the exterior boundaries of the Reservation and all lands held 

in trust for the Lummi Nation regardless of location.   

 

WHAT CAN I STILL DO? Perform these essential activities:  

Fishing and hunting Care for a sick elder or community member 

Go grocery shopping Get gas/diesel/propane 

Get medical care/pharmacy Outdoor activities  

Go to the bank Travel to and from work 

 

IF YOU LEAVE FOR ONE OF THE REASONS LISTED ABOVE: 

• Maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet from any person 

• Follow all recommended precautions for protecting yourself against COVID-19  

 

TRIBAL GOVERNMENT 

Will be operating with very limited staffing that provide vital government services, such as: food, 

public safety, and medical care. 

 

MEDICATIONS 

The Lummi Tribal Health Center will now be delivering all non-narcotic medications to your home. If 

you receive medications from an outside pharmacy, you will still need to travel to pick those up. 

 

LUMMI TRANSIT  

The Lummi Transit will be operating on a limited schedule.  

 

TRIBAL BUSINESSES 

The Lummi Mini Mart, Fisherman’s Cove Store, Loomis Trail Golf Course and 260 Fine Spirits and 

Tobacco Store will remain open.  

 

HOMELESSNESS 

People experiencing homelessness during the COVID-19 outbreak are encouraged to find shelter.  

 

 

CONTACT  

mailto:JulieAJ@Lummi-nsn.gov

